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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
 

Date:  April 29, 2020 
 
From: Judge C.H. “Burt” Mills, Jr. 
 
Subject: Courthouse and County buildings limited opening 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The Courthouse and other County buildings will re-open with limitations on Monday May 4, 2020.  
 
Everybody shall follow these instructions to enter the Courthouse or any other County building: 
 

 
If you have any of the COVID-19 symptoms, do not enter and contact your medical provider. 

Only the person that has legitimate business may enter. 

Please keep social distancing at all times. 

Follow the mask-wearing instruction posted at each building. 

Prior to entering the Courthouse and some of the County buildings, temperature will be 

taken at the door. 

Follow the instruction posted at each building prior to entering. 

Proceed with your business. 

When business is concluded, please leave the Courthouse or the County building 

immediately. 

 
 
 
 

The current situation will be evaluated daily and the procedure can be modified to reflect the current 
status. Prior to entering the Courthouse or County building check for the most current instructions on the 

County website: https://www.aransascountytx.gov/ 


